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January 7, 2015

To Whom It May Concern:

Paul Jacquin & Sons, Inc. was responsible for the construction of the Single Stream
Processing Facility at the St. Lucie County Baling & Recycling Facility. This was a
complex multimillion dollar project that Jacquin and Sons handled with extreme
professionalism. Their onsite construction team and management team handled all
design changes and contract adjustments during construction with confidence and
ease.

I would recommend Paul Jaquin & Sons, Inc. for any job they would undertake.
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

f{on Roberts
Solid Waste Division Director
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